
NOTICE ABOUT FREEZING OF SEAT MATRIX

1. Please refer to MCC website notice dated 10/02/2014, on the subject

“Tentative vacancy for Round-1 – Request for verification of
subject wise total number of seats”. The MCC has received

confirmation about correctness of seat matrix from 36 participating

Medical Colleges and 9 Dental Colleges.

2. The MCC has received request for modification of seats available

information shown in tentative vacancy seat matrix from the following

participating institutions:

(i) Maulana Azad Medical College, New Delhi.

(ii) Vallabbhai Patel Chest Institute (VPCI), New Delhi.

(iii) BJ Medical College, Ahmadabad, Gujarat.

(iv) Bangalore Medical College & Research Institute, Bangalore,

Karnataka.

(v) SCB Dental College, Cuttack, Orissa.

Details of the modification made may be seen in notice titled

“NOTICE ABOUT AMENDMENT IN TENTATIVE SEAT MATRIX”. Final

Seat Matrix for other participating Medical and Dental Colleges will be

same as shown in tentative seat matrix.

3. The modifications as requested by above 5 Institutions have been

made in final seat matrix. The seat matrix for All India Quota PG 2014

for round-1 and round-2 has been finalized in respect of all

participating Medical and Dental Colleges presuming that the



information is correct in respect of those institutions from where no

response has been received.

4. The allotment of PG seats shall be made on the basis of the seat

matrix finalized by the MCC, and shall be binding on all participating

institutions.

5. The final seat matrix will be hosted on www.intramcc.nic.in and

www.mcc.nic.in website in due course of time.

Notice posted on 20/02/2014.


